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Webjet reaches agreement with ACCC to resolve 
court proceedings. 
28 February 2025 
 
 
Webjet Group Limited (Webjet Group, ASX:WJL) advises that, subject to the Federal Court making the proposed 
orders summarised below, it has reached agreement with the Australian Consumer and Competition Commission 
(ACCC) to resolve court proceedings against Webjet Marketing Pty Ltd (Webjet Marketing), a wholly owned subsidiary 
of Webjet Group Limited.   
 
The proceedings related to matters pertaining to the issue of booking confirmations and the historical disclosure of 
fees in social media posts, email marketing and on the Webjet website and mobile application. 
  
It is important to note that, since being advised of the issues of concern by the ACCC in November 2023, Webjet 
Marketing has voluntarily and proactively implemented improvements to its fee disclosures.  
 
Webjet Group is confident that any customer concern with its offering, disclosure, service or pricing was limited.  It has 
always prided itself on its high levels of trust with all customers and stakeholders and has fully cooperated and 
positively engaged with the ACCC to resolve this matter.  
 

Summary of the agreement 
Webjet Marketing and the ACCC will make joint submissions to the Federal Court including orders requiring Webjet to:  

• pay a proposed total penalty of $9 million; 
• publish a corrective notice in a form agreed with the ACCC for a period of 60 days;  
• review, maintain and continue to implement an Australian Consumer Law compliance program in an agreed 

form; and 
• contribute $100,000 to the ACCC's costs. 

 

Financial 
The impact of the proposed penalty will be recognised as an expense in the Group’s Statutory Income Statement for 
the year ended 31 March 2025.  The expense will be recognised as non-operating and outside of Underlying EBITDA*. 
 
The Court will consider and makes orders in relation to the proposed penalty at a hearing on a date to be fixed. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors  
 

Media.  
Please contact Sue Cato at cato@catoandclive.com or call on (+61) 419 282 319. 

Investors.  
investor@webjetgroup.com  
 
*Underlying EBITDA  has the meaning set out in the 1H25 WJL financial report. 
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